Union Township Board of Supervisors March 14, 2018 Non-Legislative Meeting Continuation March 19, 2018 6:30 pm.

The Union Township Board of Supervisors March 14, 2018 Non-Legislative continuation meeting was called to order by chairperson, Heather Daerr on March 19, 2018 at 6:30 pm. The meeting was held at the Union Township Municipal Building, 3904 Finleyville Elrama Road, Finleyville, PA.

Board members in attendance by roll call were Richard Lawson, Charles Trax, Paul Chasko, and Fleather Daerr. Deborah Sargent was absent.

Also in attendance Robert Balogh-Manager/Asst. Treasurer, and Nicole Dooley-Secretary/Treasurer.

Supervisor, Heather Daerr stated this evenings meeting was called as a continuation from the March 14, 2018 Non-Legislative Meeting. Mrs. Deerr noted she had nothing additional to speak of. Mrs. Deerr asked if any other Board Member had any additional comments. No comments were made. Supervisor, Heather Deerr asked the Manager, Robert Balogh if he had any comments or reports. Manager, Robert Balogh declined.

Metion to Adjourn.

Motion by Heather Daerr, Second by Charles Trax

Roll Call Vote: Richard Lawson-YES, Charles Trax-YES, Paul Chasko-YES, Heather Daerr-YES. Motion Carried.

Nicole L. Dooley, Septetary